
 

 

 

DEAR STAR ACADEMY PARENTS, 
 

Important Friendly Reminders: 
 

       At this time, we know there are many 

questions and concerns that you may have 

about what our school is doing since the COVID-

19 crisis. As always Star Academy’s main 

priority is the well-being of our families and 

staff. Our staff has been working diligently to 

maintain the cleanliness of our school. We are 

doing everything we can to minimize the spread 

of any communicable diseases.  

      We had a vist from Southern Nevada Health 

District recently and they have placed some 

new regulations to keep our families and staff 

safe during this time. 

 All employees, gaurdinans, and vistors 

must wear masks. 

 We will ensure that each child is 

screened by tempeature (per the CDC, 

100 degrees F is a fever) if a child has a 

fever they will not be allowed into our 

facility. 

 All bedding must be brought home and 

washed daily. 

 All toys, playground equipment, and 

surfaces must be disinfected and 

sanitized after each use. 
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 Welcome back  to some of our families that have been 
away due to the COVID-19 pandemic. We have missed 

you and are happy to have you join us again. 
 

 We are continuing to do water play outside and inside!  

(inside water play is being used with a sensory table and if it is 100 
degrees or over outside we do not take the childern out for their 

safty.) 

 
 

 

Happy Birthday  

To all the July babies! 

Hope it’s a great one! 
 

 
 

 


